Information regarding Amaranth Diabetes Walk:

If you would like to participate in the Annual Amaranth Diabetes walk on Saturday, June 15, 2013 at Richard Bland College, Petersburg, VA at their track.
Check in: 8:00 am               Start of walk: 9:00 am                Walk Length: 3 miles

Go the extra mile and help toward finding a cure for diabetes by collecting donations from family, friends and co workers. If each walker asked just 10 people for $10.00, we could exceed our goal.

Participate as a single walker - every walker should attempt to set a goal of $100.00 minimum or form a team of five (that is $20 a person). A team can be family, friends and neighbors. 

Pre-registration fee - $20.00 –  Walker will receive a T-shirt 
Cut-off date for pre-registration – May 25, 2013
Day of Event Registration fee: $25

To pre-register - Please send an email to  morelandcm@verizon.net 

Provide name, email address, phone number and T-shirt size

Make checks out to: Cathy Moreland,  
Mail to: Cathy Moreland

             P.O. Box 206
            Garrisonville, VA 22463. 
Sponsor sheets, info sheet, receipts, and participant waiver will be available on the Amaranth website:   www.amaranth.com. Turn in money, sponsor sheets, and participant waiver at day of event - Walk registration table.
The Diabetes Walk Committee extends an invitation to all masonic organizations in Virginia to have a table at the Diabetes Walk.  Space for your court table is available for $15 per space.  Your group should provide all tables, chairs and items for sale.  All proceeds made from your table will belong to your organization, (although a donation to diabetes is always a good idea!).
 
If your organization is going to participate with a table, please make check payable to Cathy Moreland (who is in charge of the Diabetes Walk bank account). 
 
We hope each organization will take advantage of this opportunity to raise funds for their group during this special event.  We want as many people as possible to join in the walk and related festivities.  

 
For the safety of all participants, pets are not allowed at this event. Thank you for your cooperation.

Thank you for your continuing support in helping to find a cure for diabetes.

Cathy Moreland

Chairperson

